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NOTES FROM YOUR BOARD 
PRESIDENT – Pat Murray 

Even though the leaves are turning colors 
and winter is on its way, you will continue to 
see outdoor activities in our neighborhood! 
Please keep your eyes peeled for the kids 
playing. Together we can all keep the 
neighborhood safe! And for our four legged 
friends who are enjoying the cooler weather, 
please remember to be courteous of your 
neighbors and pick up after them.  
 
The Pool was shut down as a precaution in 
late August by the Johnson County Health 
department because of an infectious 
outbreak of cryptosporidiosis affecting all of 
Johnson County. Shortly after, the pool was 
closed and winterized on September 5th.  
 
The board is working to assess our long-term 
maintenance needs as a neighborhood, 
including looking at the fence at the 
entrance and pool, resurfacing the pool deck 
and evaluating the trees and landscaping.  
 
We are always looking for people to join 
committees and be on the board.  Please 
consider getting involved by coming to a 
monthly meeting or even joining a 
committee! We meet the 4th Tuesday of the 
month at 7:00 p.m. at HyVee – 119th & 
Ridgeview. 
 
If you enjoyed the “Heather Stones” Band 
that played during a 4th of July party in 
Heatherstone, then you can come support 
them at Paddy O’Shays (11300 W 135th St, 
Overland Park, KS 66213) on Saturday, 
November 19th and Friday, December 9th. 
Both events will take place from 9:00 p.m. to 
1:00 a.m. 
 
 

November 2011 

 

Sleigh 

Ride 
Join your neighbors 

Monday, December 5th 
(Heatherstone School) 

 

 
Santa Clause will be on hand  

so don’t forget your cameras! 
 

 
Questions call Jaimie Jardine 720/317-5388 

 
 
 
 

 



   
 

 

       

     

     

 
         

 

End of the Summer Party! 
The Heatherstone Home Association and Mom’s Council wanted to celebrate the end of 
another great summer by hosting an “End of the Summer Party”.  The Mom’s Council had a 
fantastic line up of events and activities. Feedback from parents and neighbors during and 
after the event was the kids really had a great time and enjoyed the pony rides, bouncing in the 
inflatable houses, getting their faces painted, eating the treats and being involved in the 
activities with their friends.  
 
“Who needs a bike?” Dominic Warrino II (pictured below) is riding a pony which was a big hit!   
 
Special Thanks to Jaimie Jardine (Mom’s Council) who organized and coordinated this 
wonderful event and to the many volunteers who stepped in and helped make the “End of the 
Summer Party” a huge success! 
 
 

WANTED 
We are looking for people to help out with the 
Member at Large and Mom’s Council 
committees and take them over next year! 
Signing up early gives you the opportunity to 
learn the ropes from current members so you 
can hit the ground running next year stress-
free.  
 
If you enjoyed the Easter Egg Hunt and End of 
the Summer Party or just like planning events 
for kids, you will enjoy being on the Mom’s 
Council.  
 
For more information or interested parties 
please send an e-mail to 
heatherstonehomesassociation@hotmail.com. 
 
 



 
 

 

Welcome to the Neighborhood! 
Please give a warm Heatherstone welcome to our newest residents: 

  

 

Christopher Torres-Loredo  Tyson Hutchison & Elizabeth Kessler  Joseph & Andrea Russel 
12284 Rene     11923 S Hallet     12220 S Summit 
 

Sergio & Marilu Vinocur  David & Kathryn Shoemaker   Sasithorn Weroha 
11952 Rene    13971 W 120th St    11932 S Cottonwood Dr 

 

Please Join Us! 
 

Board Meetings are held the 4th 

Tuesday of each month at 7:00 

pm in the Club Room at Hy-Vee 

off 119th & Ridgeview 

Heatherstone E-mail:  heatherstonehomesassoc@hotmail.com 
 

Heatherstone Homes’ Association 
 

Board of Directors:     Committees: 
Pat Murray - President 913/780-5385  Architectural - Paul Beiker p.beiker@gmail.com 
John Grant – Vice President 913/908-6674  Pool – 2011 OPEN 
Ed McCoy – Treasurer 913/712-8936   Mom’s Council – Jaimie Jardine 720/317-5388 
Dominic Warrino – Secretary 913/839-8331  Newsletter – 2011 OPEN                                      
Lori Seidl – Member-at-Large 913/397-6616  Welcome Committee – Shirley McCoy                      
                              913/712-8936 

 
Honey Do List?  

Remember all architecture 
requests must be approved 
prior to starting the project.  

Please use the enclosed 
architecture form and allow 

two weeks for approval.  
Questions contact Paul 

Beiker @ p.beiker@gmail.com 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD REMINDERS: 
 
Please be sure your trash cans and recycling containers 
are stored in your garage or out of the view of the 
street.  We want to keep our neighborhood looking 
great! 
 
Pet owners please be sure you are picking up after 
your dog while you are out in the neighborhood.  
Nothing is more unsightly on the sidewalks or more 
annoying when it ends up on your shoe! 

Want your newsletter via email?  Send request to heatherstonehomesassoc@hotmail.com  

Heatherstone Homes'  
Association of Olathe, KS 

 

Please note 
earlier 

meeting time 

mailto:heatherstonehomesassoc@hotmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sleigh Ride – Monday, Dec 5th   
 

Annual Meeting Notice Mailing – Dec 15th  
 

Annual Meeting – January 28th (9:00 a.m.) 

 

Neighborhood Activities  
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d
  the corner… 

 

Heatherstone Homes'  
Association of Olathe, KS 

 Want your newsletter via email?  

 Send your request to  
heatherstonesassoc@hotmail.com  

 

 

 

To: 

Homes Associations of Kansas City 
4200 Somerset Drive, Suite 216 
Prairie Village, KS 66208 
 

Website:  www.ha-kc.org 
 
 
 

http://www.ha-kc.org/

